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From: David Manderville <dave.manderville@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 2, 2014 12:16 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fwd: VILE odor in Moncks Corner

This is what other's in our community are saying about the GenEarth facility. 

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: David Manderville <dave.manderville@gmail.com> 

Date: Thu, Oct 2, 2014 at 9:31 AM 

Subject: Re: VILE odor in Moncks Corner 

To: "Wilkins, V. Harvey" <wilkinvh@dhec.sc.gov>, Jeremy_Tolbert@scott.senate.gov 

Cc: "larrygrooms@sc.senate.gov" <larrygrooms@sc.senate.gov>, "Boswell, Wendy" 

<BOSWELWM@dhec.sc.gov>, "Sanford-Coker, Christine" <SANFORCC@dhec.sc.gov>, "Auerbach, Ashley" 

<AUERBAAC@dhec.sc.gov>, "Yarborough, Jonathan" <yarborjw@dhec.sc.gov>, "Hiott, Mark" 

<HIOTTME@dhec.sc.gov>, "Shealy, Renee" <shealyrg@dhec.sc.gov>, brindge@postandcourier.com 

 

Here is what my neighbors are posting. 

 



2

 
 

 
 



3

 
 



4

 
 

On Thu, Oct 2, 2014 at 9:21 AM, David Manderville <dave.manderville@gmail.com> wrote: 

Today is the worst odor in over a year in Moncks Corner.  I live at 351 Albrighton Way, Moncks Corner 

29461. 

 

I am concerned the smell is seeping into my house.  I'm not sure if the smell is seeping in or the smell is so vile 

I can't get it out of my mind. 

 

What has changed in the process at GenEarth in the past 24 hours?  Did the iron sponge quit working?  Are 

they burning different materials? 

 

If you have anyone near my home, please have them come and verify this odor. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Dave Manderville 

 

(607) 624-9871 

 

 


